
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Kansas City  
Power & Light Company for Approval to Make 
Certain Changes in its Charges for Electric Service 
to Continue the Implementation of its Regulatory 
Plan. 
 

)
)
)
)
) 

File No. ER-2010-0355 
Tariff No. JE-2010-0692 

In the Matter of the Application of KCP&L 
Greater Missouri Operations Company for 
Approval to Make Certain Changes in its Charges 
for Electric Service. 
 

)
)
)
) 

File No. ER-2010-0356 
Tariff No. JE-2010-0693 

STAFF’S AUDIT PERSONNEL AND AUDIT SCOPE RESPONSE TO THE 

COMMISSION’S JULY 7, 2010 ORDER REGARDING CONSTRUCTION AND 

PRUDENCE AUDITS AND STAFF’S REQUEST FOR LEAVE TO LATE-FILE  
  

Comes now the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), thorough the 

Staff Counsel Office, and states for its response as related below to the Commission’s July 7, 

2010, Order Regarding Construction And Prudence Audits (“July 7 Order”) items 1 and 2: “1. 

The Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission shall file the list of proposed audit 

personnel, as described in the body of this order, no later than July 17, 2010;” and “2. The Staff 

of the Missouri Public Service Commission shall file the audit scopes, as described in the body 

of this order, no later than July 17, 2010.”  The Staff responds to the Commission’s July 7 Order 

in the attached Highly Confidential (HC) and Non-Proprietary (NP) Appendix documents and 

NP Attachment documents.  Undersigned counsel also requests leave to late-file Staff’s response.  

Undersigned counsel’s request for leave to late-file is necessitated by the requirements of other 

Commission business and, among other things, more mundane matters such as undersigned 

counsel’s efforts at redacting the Highly Confidential Appendix on his own. 

Wherefore the Staff submits its Response to Ordered items 1 and 2 of the Commission’s 

July 7, 2010 Order Regarding Construction And Prudence Audits and undersigned Staff counsel 
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requests leave to late-file Staff’s response in the form of the aforementioned Appendices and 

Attachments. 

  Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Steven Dottheim                          
Steven Dottheim 
Chief Deputy Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 29149 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-7489 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
steve.dottheim@psc.mo.gov  

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile or emailed to all counsel of record this 18th day of July, 2010. 
 

/s/ Steven Dottheim                           

 

 
 
 
 


